
Conceptualizing and Measuring Relevancy: Using Social Science to Broaden 
Support for Wildlife Conservation

A Symposium at The Wildlife Society’s 2022 Annual Conference in Spokane, WA

Featuring:

 

The Human Dimensions Working Group, Native People’s Wildlife 
Management Working Group, & Urban Wildlife Working Group 

present:

 

Join us for a vibrant discussion! 
Wed, November 9th, 1:30 - 5:00 pm PST
Spokane Conference Center, Room 206C

Lincoln Larson, North Carolina State University
Matt Dunfee, Wildlife Management Institute
Kristina Slagle, The Ohio State University
Alia Dietsch, The Ohio State University

Joe Caudell, Indiana Dept of Natural Resources
Charlie Nilon, University of Missouri

Monique Wynecoop, U.S. Dept of Agriculture
Celina Gray, University of Montana
Maureen Murray, Lincoln Park Zoo

Jennifer Owen-White & Ariel Elliott, Valle de 
Oro National Wildlife Refuge

Cynthia Jacobson, Innovative Outcomes


